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All organisations have a legal obligation 
to provide health and safety training.

CGU Workers Compensation offers our customers 
in Western Australia, Australian Capital Territory, 
Northern Territory, Tasmania and Victoria:

•	 Free access to five online courses to all employees 
in your organisation

•	 DISCOUNTS on all our other online training courses

Isn’t training expensive and difficult to organise?

Not any longer. This offer allows employers to train 
all their employees in five courses for free, and 
provides access to the learning management system.

All our courses provide easy-to-use, step-by-step 
training, with the information divided into small, 
achievable modules. They include a mix of simulations, 
case studies and scenarios proven to help people learn.

A ‘Certificate of Completion‘ will verify that your 
employee has completed and understood the training.

•	 The training is available any time, anywhere

•	 Self paced, fun game-like activities

•	 Our Learning Management System reduces 
the paperwork

•	 There is no travel required

It’s simple to start and requires no specialist technical 
knowledge. You need only a basic computer with 
internet access.

Organisations that provide regular training 
increase awareness amongst their staff and this 
in turn can help reduce the risk of injury, disputes 
or even litigation.

The following courses provide a basic start to 
the online learning experience for your employees 
in occupational health and safety: 

•	 Alcohol and other drugs in the workplace

•	 Duty of care

•	 Manual tasks for workers

•	 Minimizing risk using personal protective equipment

•	 Work health and safety fundamentals

You also have the option to select five other courses 
of your choice, if the above do not suit. 

This offer is available to all current CGU Workers 
Compensation policy holders in Western Australia, 
Australian Capital Territory, Northern Territory, 
Tasmania and Victoria and is provided by CGU 
Workers Compensation.

Want to take your education further?

CGU have partnered with Open Universities Australia 
to make online education easier to access and more 
affordable for our clients.

For more information, please call CGU Workers 
Compensation on 1300 138 601 or email us at 
safety@cgu.com.au.
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